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Ohio Administrative Code 
Rule 3358:5-9-10 Student identification cards policy. 
Effective: February 7, 2022
 
 

(A) Students at Clark state college are  issued identification cards free of charge.

 

(B) ID pictures are taken in the library,  Sara T. Landess 122, in Springfield, at the information desk

in Beavercreek,  student services in Xenia, and Bellefontaine.

 

(C) Students are requested to carry their  ID card when on campus. It should be presented at the

request of any college  employee. The cards are nontransferable.

 

(D) The ID card is necessary for the use  various services on campus, admission to athletic events,

and otherwise as a  verification of enrollment.
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